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July 20, 2018

CERTIFIED MAIL/RRR and Regular Mad

Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary of the Board
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, 3~a Floor, Suite 314
P.O. Box 350
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350

RECEIVED
CASE MANAGEMENT

JUL 2 S 2018
BOARDOF PUBUC UTILI’I’IES

TRENTON, NJ

Re: In tile Matter of the Petition of the New Jersey Apartment Association
Docket No.: A017060668
Our File No.: NEW-146-902

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:

On behalf of our client, the New Jersey Apartment Association (the "NJAA"), and in
cotmection with the above-captioned Petition, please allow this letter to confirm that the NJAA is
withdrawing the Petition, without prejudice. The NJAA intends to address the questions and
comments raised by technical staff during meetings regarding the Petition. Tlte Petitioner
reserves any and all rights to reinstate the Petition at a future date.

Thank you for your courtesy and assistance.

MICHAEL F. FLOYD
MFF:dl
cc: David Brogan, Executive Director-NJAA

Nicholas Kikis, Vice President Legislative and Regulatory Affairs-NJAA
Mr. Paul Flanagan, Executive Director-NJBPU


